Minutes of the November 27, 1991, United States Sentencing Commission Telephone Conference Business Meeting

The meeting, conducted via the telephone, was called to order at 11:07 a.m. by Chairman William W. Wilkins, Jr. Chairman Wilkins participated in the conference call from Greenville, South Carolina, Commissioner Mazzone participated from Boston, Massachusetts, Commissioner Nagel participated from Maryland and Commissioners Carnes and Gelacak were present at the Commission's offices. Ex officio Commissioner Paul Maloney, Staff Director Phyllis Newton, Deputy Staff Director Paul Martin, General Counsel John Steer, and David Rauma, Director of Evaluation also participated. The purpose of the conference call was to approve in substance the contents of Chapters 1-3 (Volume I) of the Evaluation Report to be submitted to Congress on December 1, 1991.

-- The Commission voted unanimously to submit Volume I of the Evaluation Report to Congress on December 1, 1991, and Volume II by January 1, 1992.